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Notification
 

       As per GO(Rt)No.32/2025/H&FWD, Dated:06.01.2025, Government
has issued specific guidelines for the posting of Foreign Medical Graduates
in Government Medical Colleges of the State for completing their
Clinical Clerkship + Internship in accordance with the norms of NMC. In
abiding with the instructions stipulated in the aforesaid GO and also as
per the Government Minutes dated: 02.02.2024, the candidates are requested
to fill up the details pertaining to each one of them to the below
mentioned google form on or before 25/04/2025, 5 PM for processing  their
requests for Government & Self Financing Medical Colleges. The details
submitted through any other communication medium will not be accepted.
 
         Link: https://forms.gle/diezUP8iJDy6QRaC8

     Those who have already started their Clinical Clerkship in medical
colleges need not apply.

       The candidates are requested to fill up the details with utmost care
and multiple applications are not allowed under any circumstances. This
office will not be responsible for any lapse of allotment due to wrong
selection. The time limit has to be strictly adhered to.

THOMAS MATHEW
DIRECTOR
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